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We have had a lovely week in school and enjoyed some warm weather during break and lunch times. I would like to 

remind parents and carers that we are not able to invite families to our Friday morning assemblies at the      

moment; this has been communicated through our newsletters. Once the building project has been completed we 

will inform parents and carers as to the arrangements for future Friday morning assemblies. Thank you  

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 99% 94% 99% 100% 97% 91% 

House Points  

  St. Patrick 
 

St. George St. Andrew  St. David  

392 323 238 263 

Parent/Carer Curriculum Snapshot Sessions  

We will be holding Curriculum/Information (Snapshot)     

sessions for each year group.  

These sessions will be led by the class teacher and focus 

on the curriculum within your child’s year group including 

ideas and support for helping them with their learning at 

home.  

The sessions will be in your child’s classroom from 3.35pm 

to 4pm.  

7th October   Year 1 
 
8th October   Years R and Year 5 
 
9th October   Year 2 
 
10th October  Year 6 
 
11th October  Year 4 
 
14th October  Year 3 

Deanery Games  

On Wednesday, a team of children in Year 6 

went to St. John Fisher to take part in our 

annual Deanery Games with children from the 

other schools in our Chatham Deanery.  

Well done all of you for 

your talents, skills and 

positive sporting attitudes.  

 

Class Attendance 
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Birthdays this week 

 

Jack. T  age 10 

Nedum  age 11 

Frankie  age 11 

Antonia  age 7 

Monika  age 8 

Jacob.R  age 9 

Tomisin  age 5 

 

Dates for your diary 
Week beginning 23rd September Clubs begin if your child has 

been accepted please return the permission slips  

Tuesday 24th September 1.30pm St.  John Fisher in 

school to talk to the children in Year 6. Year 6 parents are 

welcome to attend.   

25th and 26th September Year 6 Bikeability (Groups 1  

and 2)  

30th September KM Year R photo 

3rd October PA/PTA/PTFA meeting 6. 30pm 

10th October Wear yellow for Youngminds 

14th October Year 6 NHS Height and Weight checks 

16th October Flu Vaccinations—Online Consent 

17th October Individual children photos  

18th October last day of Term 1   

Week beginning Monday 21st October Half Term  

Monday 28th October and Tuesday 29th are INSET days 

—children are not in school.  

Wednesday 30th October children back to school  

Week beginning 11th November Anti-Bullying Week  

Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th December Year 1  and 2 

Nativity 2pm (2 tickets per family per day) 

11th December Year R Nativity 2. 30pm (2 tickets per 

family) 

13th December Christmas Jumper Day for Save the     

Children  

18th December Last day of Term Carol Service 1 . 30pm  

 

#Hello Yellow 
This World Mental Health 

Day on the 1 0th October,  we are saying #Hello 

Yellow in St Augustine of Canterbury as we know the 

importance of  mental wellbeing. 

The children are invited to wear yellow on                

10th October and make a donation to YoungMinds.  

Whether they choose a subtle splash of colour or 

dress like sunshine from head to toe, together we 

can show young people they’re not alone with their 

mental health.   

Jeans for Genes Day Friday 20th September  

 

Thank you! We raised £142.35 today!  

 

Book of Excellence 

Year R    Whole class for settling in so well 

Year 1    Poppy and Jude 

Year 2    Zach M and Abbie 

Year 3    Daisy and Liam 

Year 4    Noah and Zoe 

Year 5    Finn and Leon 

Year 6    Troy and Evie H 

Annual Nasal Flu Vaccination  
You will have received a Parentmail letter from 

the Kent Community Health team regarding 

your child’s annual nasal flu vaccination on 

16th October. It is important that you read 

this carefully and complete the online form 

whether you consent or decline at 

https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/forms/childhood-

flu-immunisation-consent-form/  

before 9th October 2019  

After this date the online consent will close 

and your child will not be 

vaccinated in school. 
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